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Thanks to all our District Producers for all their hard work putting on ropings and 
providing a fun place for our ropers to compete!  Membership has been up this year and 
we certainly appreciate all you ropers who participated!  Many prizes were awarded at 
the various District Finals…buckles, of course, and many districts gave saddles as well 
as headstalls, halters and other prizes.  We’d like to ask that you let your producers 
know how much you appreciate all their efforts.  Having ropings at the fees we charge 
doesn’t always leave much left over to cover even all the standard costs, much less any 
extra to buy prizes and awards. Our producers invest their own time and money and 
work independently to get a few sponsorships to help pay for prizes that they award at 
their district finals. So please join us in letting those folks know that we are grateful for 
all their commitment and dedication!   
 
We look forward to sharing all the OTRA Finals results with you all!  
It will be an exciting time finding out who will win the Truck and Trailers at the Finals!! 
 
May you all have a fun, happy and safe summertime! 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you,  
 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                                                                          


